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Hello Key Clubbers! 
 
Sadly, this is the last issue of Nicole’s News for the 2013-
2014-service year.  I cannot put into words of how proud I 
am of our division. I will admit, I had my doubts when I first 
came into this position, but I was blessed with meeting 
such wonderful people and how welcomed into such a 
loving family.  
 
We, Key Clubbers, are a part of a bigger family then you 
might realize. You, yes you, are apart of a family filled with 
260,000 other Key Clubbers in the entire world. You all 
share the same passion for service and love for the world. 
I would not replace my term with anything in the world, 
because you made it so special.  
 
You all have the potential to be apart of something 
bigger, something that can make a lasting impact on the 
world. To raise money for the Eliminate Project, or help out 
at your local food pantry, you can make a difference. 
Everything that you do will affect the people around you, 
if you realize it or not. We are all connected, with your 
actions you can choose to make that a positive or 
negative connection.   
 
To my senior and junior officers reading this, I have a 
special message for you: Make sure your college or 
university has a Circle-K club. It’s just like Key Club, but for 
college students. You can still be in the Kiwanis Family 
after you graduate. If your campus doesn’t have one, 
create one!  
 
If you or your club needs anything in the future, even if I 
am not apart of the District Board next year, please feel 
free to contact me at anytime. My email will still be 
activated and I encourage you to still invite me to your 
events. I would love to help out any way I can! 
 
Yours in caring, service, and friendship, 	
  

	
  
	
  



 

 

 

March 28-30st- District Convention (DCON) 
at Long Branch, NJ 
 

April 7
th
- Kiwanis One Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
  

District Events Calendar 



 

 

Recap of the 2013-2014 Service Year! 
DCON 2013, Fall Rally, RTCs, Dance and Shake to Eliminate, ICON, Kiwanis 

DCON, Mid-Winter, Key Leader 
 

Below you will find some pictures that were taken during my term. You will find 
your board working hard, having fun and being normal teenagers. Enjoy J 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



Letter from your New LTG of now Division 
4’s LTG Tom Michael 

 Hello Division 4 my name is Tommy 
Michael and I am currently a 
sophomore at GCIT. I am new to the 
whole Key Club experience, but so far 
my experiences this year have been 
unforgettable. My trip to mid winter 
was very successful and I look forward 
to working with my fellow board 
members for the 2014-2015 service 
year. I made many new friends during 
my time a midwinter, and I learned 
many new skills that I will be able to 
put in use to help our division. My plans 
for our division mainly are to try and 
build a better relationship with the 
schools within our division. I would like 
to have better communication with 
each school, which will allow myself to 
accomplish training, fundraising, and 
divisional activities to overall make our 
division the best it can be. 
From, 
Tom Michael 
 

 

Say Hello to the new Division 
3’s LTG Charmaine Chew! 

	
  



Reminders! 
 
CMRFs are still due on the 10th of every 
month! Email March’s CMRF to 
tommichael.ltg.div4@gmail.com ! 
 
 
 
Please email Tom your new Club Officer Roster as 
soon as you hold your new officer elections. You 
must have your officer elections take place 
before the end of April.  
 
 

 
 
 

Do you want to have a week of 
fun in Anaheim, California with 
2,000 other Key Clubbers?  
 
Well you’re in luck! International 
Convention this summer will be 
held in Cali! Registration is now 
open! 
 
During the week of June 30-July 
6th, you will travel with the New 
Jersey District across the 
country!  
 
Email me or Tom for more 
details!  
	
  



The Executive Board  
 

 

 
District Governor 
Ryan Clarkin 
governor.clarkin
@gmail.com  
 

 
District Secretary 
Kelly Tran 
dsectrank@gmail
.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
District Editor 
Pak Chau 
district.editor.pak
@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
District Treasurer  
Penny Xu 
njtreasurerpenny
xu@gmail.com  
 

 
LTG of Division 3A 
Nicole Lema  
Cell: (609)-864-
6164 
nicole.ltg.div3a@
gmail 


